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First name: Herbert

Last name: Dorszynski

Organization:

Title:

Comments: | live in the Bay Area and occasionally enjoy snowmobiling on the East Highway 108 trails. | strongly
encourage continuation of all existing snowmobiling trails at Highway 108 and at all other existing snowmobiling
areas. By doing so, the National Forest Service will be living up to the NEFA requirements found in section
219.10 Multiple Use.

I am respectful to other recreational users as well as all natural aspects of the National Forest while
snowmobiling. | have always found other snowmobilers to be similarly respectful.

It is incumbent upon the National Forest Service to maintain Multiple Use as stated in NEFA 219.10 section.
Maintaining Snowmobile access in Alternative 1-Proposed action is in accordance with the Multiple Use
requirement. Please maintain the access provided to Snowmobilers in the Multiple Use section of the NEFA
requirements.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Herb Dorszynski



